
Kinesiology	Division	Curriculum	Committee	Meeting:	March	17th	
	
Meeting	Notes	
Katy	opened	the	meeting	by	asking	Don	and	Owen	to	report	on	the	campus	wide	Curriculum	
Committee.	
	
Don	mentioned	curriculum/program	sheet	updates	are	due	by	4/23.	Don	used	his	PT	program	
as	an	example	stating	that	changes	to	the	curriculum	sheets	should	include	any	changes	to	
required	classes,	updates	to	the	wording,	etc.	Curriculum	sheet	updates	take	a	place	once	a	
year.	Don	also	mentioned	that	Mary	Vanatta	plans	to	have	Title	V	update	information	available	
this	Friday,	3/19.	
	
Katy	talked	about	SLO's	and	that	we	only	need	to	complete	the	SLO's	for	the	courses	that	have	
been	taught	in	the	last	year	and	not	to	worry	about	courses	that	are	no	longer	being	taught.	
	
Katy	also	reminded	everyone	of	the	deadline	for	any	new	course	submissions	is	June	18,	2021	
and	Title	V	updates	in	are	due	November	5,	2021.	
	
Katy	discussed	Guided	Pathways	and	that	she	has	a	meeting	scheduled	to	discussion	the	


